Dear All
A huge thank you for your efforts this week.

Many of you have noticed the levels of independence with the children and naturally so,
the younger the students the less independent they are. This is not just about focus but it
is about managing the tasks. In a classroom we are always there to answer a question.

Try to use the meet and chat options. Whenever your child asks again how to do
something, can you write down on paper for them “Can you please help me”.

Your child can then type that in to the chat and get help as an individual from the
teacher(s). I will put together some more useful phrases and send them to you ready for
next term. Hopefully this will become the first option before your child keeps asking you
for help.

Your feedback has been welcomed and we will work on modifying some things,
depending on the age of the students. For instance, a take home pack has already been
developed for Class 1.

Monday, 6 April 2020 is the first day of Term 4. Take home packs will be ready for
Playgroup, TK, Primary Prep and Class 1. We will all struggle a little with these holidays
but it is a ‘normal’ holiday and one where the students need to unwind, relax and spend
some time with you. Drop-off (current packs) and collection of new packs should take
place on Monday, 6 April 2020, between 7.50am and 8.30am.

Again, thank you all so much for the support that you are giving.

Enjoy the break and for our Balinese families, Selamat Hari Raya Nyepi.
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